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April 4, 2024
Dear Parents,
I hope everyone had a wonderful Easter weekend!  We had another very busy week in first grade.   We had a “Best Dressed Chicken” contest this week as part of our idiom study.  Congratulations to Isabelle and Cope for their winning entries!  We are in the middle of our space unit and we’re learning all kinds of neat things.  Next week, we’ll begin working on a space story in our writing folders for several mornings.  Creative writing is the most challenging thing we do in first grade for most of the kids.  I am seeing big improvements, I’m so proud of the kiddos.
Yesterday, we enjoyed 4th Grade Mall.  We had a great time shopping, asking questions, and making choices about what we would buy with the tickets we were given.  Days like that fill my heart and make me so thankful to be part of the FCS ministry!  
Our FCS Carnival is next Friday, April 12th, from 5:30-7:30.  We need volunteers from our class to man our carnival booth!  Please use the following link to go to our school’s Signup Genius, select the carnival button, and pick a time that you can serve.
https://www.signupgenius.com/index.cfm?go=c.SignUpSearch&eid=0FC5C8DAF9CFFC62&cs=09B5BADA8FC58B147B0664715BB59BCC&sortby=l.title
Important Upcoming Dates:



April 5th - Ice Cream Sale! AND Math Olympics Awards during Chapel

April 12th -FCS Carnival AND Race for Ed trophies during Chapel

April 17th - Mid-Term!  9 passed R’nQ tests are due (since March 9th)

April 24th - Progress Reports 

April 22nd - April 25th - SAT week, AND LAST WEEK TO CHECK OUT FCS LIBRARY BOOKS 

         

                (Plan ahead to have all your Read ‘n Quiz books for the end of quarter!)

April 26th - No School

Homework:

Spelling worksheet due Monday

Phonics due Tuesday
Shurley Worksheet due Thursday 
Math worksheet due Thursday 
